
I would like to have my opposition to the proposed abbatoir at 8076 Longwoods Rd submitted 
for the July 17th meeting. 
  
This local community has had to endure enough from the owners of this property and should 
not be subjected to further and increased offences committed by them. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
jeff donkervoort 
A concerned London resident 
 


